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PUBLIC NOTICE NO 3

2.3GHz Frequency Spectrum Auction - Information Memorandum

The Nigerian Communications Commission on behalf of the Federal Government
of Nigeria hereby informs parties interested in participating in the Auction of one
(1) Frequency Spectrum License in the 2.3 GHz band that the Information
Memorandum giving details of the requirements, Timetable and the Auction
Process have been published on the Commission's Website (www.ncc.gov.ng).
Hard copies are also available at the Commission's Head Quarters, 423 Aguiyi
Ironsi Street, Maitama, Abuja, FCT.

Interested applicants are advised to download the document from the website, or
collect hard copies from the office of Director, Spectrum Administration at the
Commission's Head Quarters and be guided accordingly.

Signed

Dr. Eugene Juwah
Executive Vice Chairman / CEO



